
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 
 

Thanet Schools Cross County  
Quex Park – Saturday 5th October 

 
Monday 9th September 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Your child would like to enter the Thanet Schools Cross Country event at Quex Park on 
Saturday 5th October 2019. This is organised by Thanet Athletics Club and is one of the 
largest competitive school events in Thanet. 
 
All children is Years 3 – 6 have the opportunity to take part, and there is a feeder lane 
which starts 100m before the finish for any children with physical impairment. 
 
To enter your child in the Cross Country please return the completed entry in a sealed 
envelope with your child’s name and class along with the £3.00 entry fee by Friday 
20th September. There will be no late entries.  
  
To prepare your child for the event there will be 5 training sessions that your child can 
attend if they wish. These will be on a Tuesday morning, before school. Your child will 
receive further details once the entry form and money has been received. 
 
I am looking forward to seeing your child run and be proud to represent our school! 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 

Mrs Sparkes 
Mrs Sparkes  
PE and School Sport Subject Leader 

 


